
Construction Activities & Upcoming Work 

This past week the contractor continued installing borrow material for the 
Lathrop Street extension. They also began installing sheet pile in the slough to 
prepare for the 48-inch culvert installation. 
Next week the contractor will continue installing borrow material for the Lathrop 
Street extension.  In addition, they will begin working on reshaping the Motorized 
Boat Launch landscape islands and grading around head bolt outlet (HBO) posts at 
the Non-Motorized Boat Launch. 

 
Traffic Closures 

This coming week portions of the Motorized Boat Launch parking lot will be 
closed off and a partial closure on the Non-Motorized Boat Launch around the 
HBO posts, Tuesday-Friday, 7am-7pm.  No work on site on Labor Day. 
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Left: Sheet pile dam. 
 
Below: Borrow Type B install on Lathrop St. between 
Northlake and  the levee. 
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